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Voting has become a game of fraud and needs to be revamped. In-person voting 

needs to replace mail in voting again after past events. Mail in voting has been 

proven to be insecure and with some states allowing mail in ballots to be received 

days after and some states literally weeks after voting has ended. Along with voter 

registration processes and verification issues with some states to allow non-citizens 

to vote needs to be stopped. I support us going back to the basics since the 

"PEOPLE" have no trust in the current process!! 


